
     

The upcoming Public Holiday is:  Queen’s Birthday on Monday 5th of June. 
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A big thank you also to our families for 

their recent donations.  We currently have 

a couple of up-coming projects including 

new blinds for our lounge/dining area, 

which we will utilise these donations for. 

Warm Regards from the Marsden Club  

Email: marsden.club@xtra.co.nz    Phone: 04 476 6719     Mobile: 022 308 9203 

We love to be here 

One of the favourite art 

sessions this month was 

cutting-out pictures from 

magazines and creating 

collages onto canvas. 

---                               

Refreshing basic science, 

mathematics, reading, 

writing and 

Vocabulary skills are 

always part of our 

program, we practice 

these activities in many 

different ways. 

 Our members with 

Debbie’s help 

composed a new 

storybook.  All 

participating 

members were very 

active and creative. 

They used soft toys 

to illustrate the 

story. This activity 

made all of our 

members very happy.  

The most popular outing in May was a visit to 

Old St Paul’s Church in Wellington. 

Old St Paul’s is one of the world’s best 
examples of Gothic Revival architecture. 

 
It was built by the Anglican Church 

between 1865 and 1866 on what was 
originally the site of Pipitea Pā, a Māori 
settlement on Wellington’s waterfront. 

Thank you to BP for their generous 

donation of petrol vouchers.  We 

will use these to reimburse our 

wonderful volunteers for the time 

and energy they give to the 

It is hard to find the right 

temperature to make everyone 

happy as we are all different. 

Having the heating too warm 

can lead to dehydration. As it is 

winter please dress to 

accommodate the cold 

weather. If you feel cold in the 

building please bring and wear 

an extra pullover or a cardigan.  

We love to be here 


